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Suggested Media 
Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion up until 
Monday, February 8th 
at 8am 
 
 

Media Inquiries: 
Justus Polson-Lahache 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2267 
 

 

Technical 
Contact:  
Kellyann Meloche 
Public Safety Unit 
(450) 632-0635 
 

____________________ 

 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 

 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

 
 
 

 
No Animal Protection service this 

weekend 

 
(Kahnawake – 5, Enníska/February 2016) The Animal Protection 
Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform 
the community that there will be no On-Call Animal Protection Officers 
for Saturday, February 6th and Sunday, February 7th. 
 
Community members who wish to report animal-related emergency 
issues must call the Kahnawake Peacekeepers at (450) 632-6505. 
 
Due to the circumstance, this weekend would be opportune to practice 
responsible pet ownership by not allowing your pet to run loose in the 
community. Please keep your pets indoors, fenced in, on a leash or 
tied up.   
 
We apologize for the temporary inconvenience. 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 


